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71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

22nd February, 1929 .

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the
7th instant with its enclosure respecting the survey of the
serew shafts of the motorship "DUVALLA", and in reply
I have to gay that in the circumstances the Committee, who
had the case before them at their meeting today, have
deferred consideration of the same for a short time pending
a further communication from you in thé matter.
I am, Dear Bir, .
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

Jaaes French ¥eq.,




